
 
November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
 
As we start the new term, we would like to take the opportunity to advise you of some changes to and around our 
visitor car park.  
 
We have had automated pedestrian and vehicle gates installed to improve the safety of our students, families, 
visitors, and staff members.  
 
The gates will be open on a morning from 7:45am until 9:00am. They will not be open for end of day pick-up.  
 
If you need to access the school outside of these times either on foot or in a vehicle, please report to reception 
using the intercom keypads.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding and we look forward to welcoming students back on Monday  
6 November.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

     

  
Emma Hickey    Angelique O’Garo  
Head of Secondary  Head of Primary  
  
 

 
 
 


